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Further to the announcement on 12 August 2022, Asset Plus (NZX:APL) advises that it has now received a 
Settlement Notice in respect to the Eastgate settlement. 
 
Settlement is to now occur by 5pm on 31 August 2022.  
 
If Asset Plus is unable to settle by that date, the purchaser can sue for specific performance or cancel the 
agreement, have the deposit and net interest earned on it returned, and is entitled to penalty interest from the 
original date of settlement to the date the deposit is repaid. 
 
Based on the company’s review of the relevant property files, titles and preliminary advice from the company’s 
consultants, Asset Plus continues to believe that this matter can be rectified within the stipulated 12-working day 
period, and will continue updating the market as appropriate. 
 
 
  
-ENDS-  
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
  
  
Stephen Brown-Thomas 
Asset Plus Fund Manager, Centuria NZ, manager of Asset Plus Limited 
+64 9 300 6161 
 
Matthew Butt 
Head of Investor Relations, Centuria NZ, manager of Asset Plus Limited 
+64 9 300 6161 


